
Headlice  

We are asking all parents to be vigilant in checking 
children’s hair regularly and for all children to have 
their hair tied back. If we all work together we can 

try to eradicate this problem. 

Packed Lunches 

Please do not send your child to school with nut 
based snacks or peanut butter sandwiches as we 
have children in school with serious nut allergies. 

New Staff Member 

After Easter Mr Paul Tarrant will be joining       
Elliston as Y6 lead. Mr Tarrant is a very            

experienced UKS2 teacher and we are delighted 
to have him joining the team.   

Parents Open Evenings 
 

It was lovely to see the parents and carers, who 
dropped in to discuss their child’s report. A further 
parent’s evening will be held during the summer 

term.  
 

 

Return to school - Tuesday 9th April 

School Meals 
 

Please remember to book your child's school 
meals for when we return. They need to be 

booked a week in advance or you can book for 
each term. Any problems please call our main   

office. 

HAF Activities at Elliston 

Don’t forget to use your HAF voucher credits to 
join our sessions during half term. 

Premier Education will be delivering safe, fun and 
exciting activities on the following days. 

All children are provided with a free hot meal at 
lunch time.  

Tuesday 2nd April - 9:30am until 3:30pm 

Wednesday 3rd April - 9:30am until 3:30pm 

Thursday 4th April - 9:30am until 3:30pm 

Friday 5th April - 9:30am until 3:30pm 

 

If you are unsure how to book, please contact our 
school office. 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for taking part in our red nose day  

activities. We raised £71! 

Choir 

Choir will be continuing after half term. The first 
session will start on Tuesday 16th April at 

8:15am 

Save The Date 

Elliston Summer Fair - Tuesday 25th June  

 

Sports Events 

We have attended many sports events this half 
term, including Cheerleading, Tag Rugby, Dance 
and Active Maths.  The children have thoroughly 

enjoyed these events and have not only developed 
their skills but shown great resilience, teamwork 
and sportsmanship. Year 5 have worked hard in 

their weekly swimming lessons and have all 
gained confidence in the water and made great 

progress.  


